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Please do not put the public at risk. A change of species does not eliminate significant public
health issues. In order to treat specific diseases of fungal occurrences or to prevent infection,
chemicals and pharmaceuticals are often applied by the industry to the fish, water, or feed in the
net pens. Among the potential and likely harmful impacts to designated uses of surrounding water
is the use of these chemical or pharmaceuticals for treating infections, parasites or diseases such as
"yellow mouth" where the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) requires a 30 day waiting
period before treated fish may be approved for human consumption. Native fishes in the
immediate vicinity of the treated pens may also be exposed to or consume the very same
chemicals and pharmaceutical treatments (including fish that may enter the pens attracted by the
presence of feed and fish odors). These fish may then be caught in recreational or commercial
fisheries and unknowingly be consumed by the public within FDA's required 30 day waiting
period. Please insure that this health and safety risk to the public and to wild fish is addressed in
the NPDES review.


